The final f£field sheet was plotted using predicted tides
determined from Port O' Connor, Texas and correctors designated
in zone "I" of the project instructions. The values were applied
direct in accordance with these instructions.

Approved water levels were requested from the Sea and Lake
Levels Branch, N/OMAl2, in a letter dated 24 July, 1991. A copy
is included in the Descriptive Report Appendices V. ¥



